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Purple Door’s Battle of the New Flavors takes flavor submissions from customers from 
March 9 - April 6, 2025. Purple Door will make 12 of the most creative, delicious sounding  
ice cream flavor ideas. Visit a Purple Door Ice Cream location to pick-up a flavor  
submission form. Customers are invited to join Purple Door for the 2025 Battle of the New Flavors  
community block party on June 1, 2025 to  sample all flavors and vote for a winner!  
Tickets for the Flavor Contest block party available online or at Purple Door starting May 1, 2025.

Flavor Submissions - One entry per person. All entries must be submitted in person at 205 S 2nd Street or 
6300 W Mequon Road before Sunday,  April 6th at 8pm. Emailed entries not accepted. All 
entries become property of Purple Door Ice Cream, LLC and may be used for business purposes.

Now Accepting
Flavor

 Ideas

PURPLE DOOR ICE CREAM
Battle of the New Flavors Competition

FLAVOR SUBMISSIONS
March 9 - April 6


